
 
To: President and Members   June 4, 2020 
 of the City Council 
 c/o 409 City Hall 
 
 The Baltimore City Health Department (BCHD) is pleased to have the opportunity to 
review Council Bill #20-0515, entitled, “Bond Issue - School Loan - $38,000,000.” The purpose 
of this legislation is to issue a bond for $38,000,000 to finance school construction.  
 
 In part, Council Bill #20-0515 will help construct “community health” facilities and 
potentially modernize and/or expand health facilities in current Baltimore City Public School 
System buildings in which BCHD operates health suites and School-Based Health Centers. For 
these reasons, BCHD supports this legislation and requests a favorable report. 
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